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w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

17 September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 8 trip to Key Stage 3 Science Live – 5 November 2024 

I am writing to let you know that I am organising a trip for a group of 30 students to attend the Key Stage 3 
Science Live event at the Emmanuel Centre in London on Tuesday 5 November. This event will give students 
the opportunity to hear from eminent scientists such as Professor Robert Winston and Dr Maggie Aderin –
Pocock.  I hope that this will be an inspiring opportunity for students to learn more about science but also 
show the students where hard work in STEM subjects could lead, whether that’s future learning, or 
employment. If you would like more information about the event, it can be found here: London: 5.11.24 - 
Science live ks3 

Should you wish your daughter to attend, you will need to make a payment of £20 via WisePay to reserve a 
place on the trip. Places for this trip are limited by the allocation of tickets from the organisers, therefore 
places will be offered on a ‘first come first served’ basis.  The final deadline for payment is Monday 30 
September, but WisePay will no longer accept payments once all places have been taken. Please be aware 
that payment constitutes permission for this trip.  Should you have any financial concerns with regards to 
payment please contact finance@newsteadwood.co.uk in confidence. 

The itinerary for the trip is as follows: we will meet in classroom B1 at 10.15am, before walking to Orpington 
Station.  We will travel by train from there to London Victoria. We will then have about a 30-minute walk to 
the venue. The event starts at 12.20pm and finishes at 2.10pm.  We will aim to return to school by 
approximately 3.30pm. Students will need to bring a packed lunch and wear full school uniform. Staff 
accompanying the trip will be myself, Mrs Bayraktar and Mrs Lebreuilly. 

For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information on students will be taken from 
the school database. Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app. 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
ylu@newsteadwood.co.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Yuhan Lu  

Ms Y Lu 
Teacher of Science 
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